
Good day co-chairs, 
  
Thank you for your continued effort throughout the current emergency situation. We really appreciate 
all the hard work the JHSCs have been putting in to ensure they remain functional. Please share this with 
the members of your committee. 
  
We would like to take the opportunity to discuss a few items, 

1. Meetings – I have already connected or will connect with all of you regarding scheduling 
meetings virtually. I am pleased to inform you that virtual meetings that have occurred has been 
very successful. 

2. Inspections – please note I will be in touch with each committee to discuss the inspection 
schedule. 

3. During this highly complex emergency situation, your role as the JHSC, as part of the Internal 
Responsibility System, remains unchanged. Please continue to work together on concerns that 
come forward and I will continue to provide every committee with ongoing support. 

4. Here are some resources from the University of Toronto: Message from the University regarding 
the Coronavirus (COVID-19) and Coronavirus (COVID-19) Research FAQ.  

  
Please feel free to connect with me, as always, anytime should you have questions or concerns. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Irene Tang 
JHSC Manager, Environmental Health & Safety 
Division of the Vice-President, Research & Innovation 
647-376-4413 | irn.tang@utoronto.ca | www.ehs.utoronto.ca  
-------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  
The University of Toronto is open, but due to COVID-19, staff are not available to accept mail or courier deliveries. 
Please send items digitally or contact me to make alternative arrangements. 
  
U of T COVID-19 Information 
Research and Innovation COVID-19 Information 
  
This email may contain information that is private, confidential, and / or legally privileged. It is intended for the 
sole use of the intended recipient(s). You must not distribute to others or allow others to review this message 
without the specific consent of the sender. If you are not an intended recipient, you must not review, copy or 
distribute this email, and you are asked to immediately notify the sender and delete this email. 
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